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I want the design standards recommended by SMILE added to DOZA so there is a better community
in Sellwood-Moreland. Currently the infill on my street is creating parking issues as well as a
complete lack of cohesion in the feel of the neighborhood- not to mention the 4-story building that
went in next door to me has taken any privacy from my backyard since they built a deck at fence

height as well. thank you
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